Notice of Public Hearing

You are hereby notified that on Tuesday, November 19, 2024, at 1:30 p.m. the Twin Falls County
Board of Commissioners will hold a meeting to consider an appeal of the Planning and Zoning
Administrator’s decision to approve a Confined Animal Feeding Operation (CAFQO) permit
application filed by Bob Ohlensehlen on behalf of Justin Bartol. The applicant seeks a permit for
a nine hundred and ninety-nine (999) animal unit Confined Animal Feeding Operation on property
located at approximately 2602 E. 3300 N. and 2600 E. and 3299 N., Twin Falls, ID 83341.

The meeting will be held in the Commissioners Meeting Room, 630 Addison Ave West, Second
Floor, Twin Falls, Idaho.

Any person needing special accommodations to participate in the above noticed meeting should
contact Twin Falls County Commissioners by Friday, November 15, 2024.
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Don | Iall "Chairman

Dated this 17" day of October, 2024.
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